The New Student ·2929 Broadway · New York City.

Telephone: Cathedral 7300

February 3rd, 1925

Mr. Wilfrid Bovey, McGill University, Montreal, Canada.

My dear Mr. Bovey:

Thank you for forwarding us the advance copy of Sir Arthur Currie's article for the student annual. We shall be glad to hold it until April 1st. It may happen that it will fit into the special monthly section which we wish to devote primarily to educational methods and ideals.

The anonymous author in Isis seems to have been releasing some personal irritations. I don't see why he gets such publicity for them, since the language is not especially original. I don't know whether there is anything to say about it, except: Well, well!

Very sincerely yours,

Louglas P. Haskell

Douglas A. Haskell